
 

 

 

 

  

IMPORTANT UPDATE: WE NOW OFFER TELE-MEDICINE         

 

For your health and safety and to prevent the further spread of the 
Coronavirus, we are pleased to announce that we are now offering     
Tele-Medicine for our patients. 

Simply contact our office at (407) 671-0960 and let us know that you are 
interested in a Tele-Health visit and we will advise which options are 
available. We will then schedule an appointment with your Doctor.  

Please be advised that although many insurance companies cover      
Tele-Health services, you will be responsible for copays and/or 
deductibles. 

We currently remain OPEN with LIMITED HOURS to serve our patients. 

You may pick up your eyewear and contact lenses By Appointment Only 
OR we will gladly ship them to you at NO CHARGE if you prefer. 

For your convenience, we offer Online Contact Lens Ordering 24/7                       
via our website: www.winterparkvisionspecialists.com         

Please contact our office at (407) 671-0960 if you have any questions or 
concerns and Follow Us on Facebook for Updates @wpvisionspecialists 

 

Be Well and Stay Safe. 


